
307 1916 Oak Bay Ave, Victoria
$1,369,900

Premium Residences in one of Victoria’s most 
sought-after neighbourhoods. Jawl Residential 
presents The Redfern. 29 luxury homes in a village 
setting offering shops, cafes, pubs, beaches, schools 
& parks, all within walking distance. Built to last 
with concrete & steel construction, oversized 
indoor & outdoor spaces with unmatched 
functional luxury. Your home will be comfortable 
year-round with energy efficient forced air heating 
& air conditioning. Enjoy views of Mt Baker and a 
lush neighbourhood treescape from the rooftop 
garden. Spa bathrooms and dream kitchens are 
designed to impress with extensive Italian 
millwork, integrated hidden refrigerator and 
dishwasher, Wolf professional gas cooktops, Fisher 
Paykel appliances and double thick quartz 
countertops. This south facing, 2 bedroom layout 
offers a unique living space including hidden 
pantry & laundry room. Bonus is the large sun 
drenched patio. (id:56120)

KEY INFORMATION

MLS® 977937

Residential Attached

Jubilee

2 Bedrooms

3 Bathrooms

1,112 SF

1,112 SF Lot

FEATURES

Year Built: 2024

Listed By: RE/MAX Camosun
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